
 

               

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Hopefully you have noticed your children bringing home one of our new reading books. We are very 

grateful to have these so please look after them. At the back of the books there are plenty of opportunities 

for extended learning at home. We kindly ask that children attempt these before exchanging their book. 

This will help with their comprehension as well as fluency.  

In addition to this, we will be starting a new reading reward scheme across the school from next week. 

Every evening when a child reads at home, they will be issued with a reading point. Points can then be 

saved to be exchanged for prizes.  

25 points = a rubber or pencil  

50 points = a pen or highlighter  

100 points = a book.  

If children choose to exchange their points their count will return to 0 to start saving again.  

Certificates will be given out weekly during Friday’s assembly.  

READ READ READ   

Mrs Price  
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